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  I asking you to vote against SB1153.   It is becoming more and more difficult to do 

business in Oregon.  Water is a critical resource in agriculture and this bill would take 

another tool away that we utilize.   Water Rights have become very restricted and 

most, if not all, high value crops require water.   The number of bills that have been 

introduced this session that negatively impact agriculture has been astounding!    


